The Association held its second virtual meeting October 13th welcoming back Orlando Commissioner Patty Sheehan and Orlando Police Officer Eddie Rosardo.

Highlights:

- More graffiti found beneath the Washington St Bridge. The City has been notified and will remove soon.
- After talking about the current condition of the street view of the Washington St Bridge and how to make improvements, Commissioner Sheehan volunteered to fund a pressure cleaning and paint refresh. (see photos below) Please thank Commissoner Sheehan if you see her over the holidays.
- Discussed the proposed "Lofts on Ferncreek" at the intersection of Ferncreek and Colonial Drive (across from Seven-Eleven)
- 4. Discussed the proposed development of town home development "Ten on South" at the intersection of South St and Thornton Ave. (across from the Masonic Lodge)
- 5. Mentioned the expansion of "The Milk District" west on Robinson St into the Lawsona Fern Creek Neighborhood. Looking forward to partnering with this Main Street District.
- Reviewed Lake Eola Park Future Land Use Survey. Public input meetings planned for November.
- 7. Reviewed Orlando Traffic Safety Seminar attended by two members of LLFCNA.
- 8. Reviewed property sales in LLFC Neighborhood over the past 12 months.

